
Delayed Clinic Notice 
The Screen Test mobile 

mammography unit will be in 
BOYLE JUNE 2025 

Screen Test will provide a reminder in the mail for patients about six 
weeks before the mobile returns to the community. 

Watch for posters, newspaper ads, and notices 
in your healthcare provider clinic. 

 

 
 

Due to equipment issues on our North mobile unit, Screen Test has been 
experiencing delays in scheduled community clinics. We apologize for 

the inconvenience this may cause. 
 

To learn more or find the nearest 
community radiology clinic, visit 
screeningforlife.ca or call 
1-800-667-0604 

 
 


